

## **Bishops Lydeard**

## **Church School**



Head of School: Mr James Dakin Executive Headteacher: Mr Joe Beament Chair of Governors: Mr David Williams

Bishops Lydeard Church School is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and young people.

'That they may have life in all its fullness' John 10:10

Respect Endurance Friendship

4th October 2023

Dear Parents and Carers,

## **Harvest Service with a difference**

Thank you for your interest in the Harvest Service. Following pupil voice, we would like to do something different this year. The children would like to have a greater impact in the community.

Rather than having the Harvest Service in the church, we are going to do a Harvest Collective Worship in school. We are inviting residents from Dunkirk House to celebrate harvest with us. The children will be singing and creating artwork and poems for the residents to take back to Dunkirk House. We will still be collecting donations for Taunton Foodbank - please bring in items on Thursday 19<sup>th</sup> October.

I am sorry if you had planned to be at the church. To help keep you involved, the pictures will be in the newsletter and we are planning some Christmas events for you all to take part in. Please read the newsletter which will inform you of the times and dates for the following activities:

- 1. EYFS/KS1 Nativity performances
- 2. Whole School Christmas Carol Service
- 3. Christmas Craft Open Classroom
- 4. BLSA Christmas Disco

Thank you for your continued support of our school.

Yours sincerely,

James Dakin

Head of School

